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Dine Out With Heart 
The DOWH committee 
will present to the 
board a proposal for 
allocation of the 
fundraiser’s profits on 
February 3rd.  If 
approved by the board, 
the proposal will be 
presented to and voted on by the general 
membership February 10th.  At the general 
meeting the board will first conduct all the 
regular business and then allow a short 
intermission for members to leave if needed.  
Afterwards, Dine Out With Heart will hand out a 
written description of the proposal and give a 
brief explanation.  At that point members will be 
given time for Q and A and then a vote will be 
tallied.  We are hoping that as many members as 
possible can stay and celebrate in our vote and 
successful first year of Dine Out With Heart. 

If you cannot attend the meeting but would like 
information on the proposed allocations contact 
Dona Menzies [dmenzies123@gmail.com] 

Dona Menzies, Chairwoman, Dine Out With 
Heart Committee 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Committee Sign-Ups 
Philo is ready to take another GIANT STEP.  We 
are going to have committee sign-ups conducted 
on line rather than on sign-up sheets at general 
meetings. 
 
 MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  Philo committee 
sign-ups are being scheduled for two weeks in 
March.  Sign-ups will be starting Saturday, 
March 14th and run through Sunday, March 29th

 

.  
Sign-ups will be conducted on Philo’s website.  
However, if you do not have computer access 
you may contact either Trudy or Peggy during 
the sign-up period to sign up for a committee. 

More information regarding the sign-up 
procedure will be covered in the March 
Newsletter and will be discussed at the March 
Philo general meeting on March 10th. 
 
Web Staff: 
Trudy Eckhardt           970-667-1455 
trudy_eckhardt@msn.com  
Peggy Pellizzari          970-669-8744 

 
peggy_loveland@comcast.net 

 
  

 
6:00 PM February 10 

The church will be open so committees can meet. 
 

This Month’s General Meeting 
7:00 PM Tuesday, February 10 

Trinity Lutheran Church 
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              Message  
from the President 
 
“The best and most beautiful things in the world 
cannot be seen or even touched. They must be felt 
with the heart.” – Helen Keller 
 
The days and months are flying by so if you have 
someone you want to sponsor for membership you 
must submit their names to the vice-president, 
Nita Star by April 1. The  application is located on 
the website. At our April meeting the new 
members names will be red and the final vote 
taken so they can become a member at the Spring 
Social in May. 
 
There is still time to step forward to fill the vice-
president and recording secretary positions on the 
board. If you have any questions about these 
positions please contact me or any former 
president.  
 
Each one of us became Philo members to further 
or philanthropic endeavors. Coming soon you 
have the opportunity to sign up for the committee 
that will match your passion. This could be the 
canned food drive, Christmas baskets, 
scholarships/golf tournament, early childhood 
development, Dine Out With Heart, blood drives 
or fall shopping fundraiser. These all give us 
opportunities to help people while working 
together to improve the lives of many. 
 
Now is the time to step forward to provide a gift 
basket or to obtain sponsorship for the golf 
tournament. It take everyone to make this event 
successful! 
 
ALL COMMITTEE CHAIRWOMEN: Please 
let me know a few days before our regular 
meeting if you want to be listed on the agenda. 
 
“Let us always meet each other with 
a smile, for a smile is the 
beginning of love.”  Mother Theresa 
 

I look forward to seeing all of you at the next 
general meeting, Tuesday February 10th at 7:00 
p.m. The hall will be open early for any 
committee that wants to meet before the monthly 
meeting. 
Best Regards 
Judy Grommon, Philo president 2014-2015 
 

 
 
 

Yearbook Additions/Changes 
 
Juanita Cisneros new email address: 
juanitalvl@icloud.com 
 
 

Sunshine Committee 
Report 
 
Cards sent to:  
Cards sent to the family of Jan Wilson on her 
death.  Jan was a long time member of Philo 
Congratulations to Marthann Dahlen on the birth 
of her granddaughter, Brielle Soleil, born January 
17th. 
 
Thank you to Jennifer Wilson and daughter 
Emma, Nancy Patterson and Linda Hollingshed 
and husband David for help in setting up for Jan 
Wilson’s memorial.  A huge thank you to Bonnie 
Hanson, Lin Stokes, Barb Moore, Marthann 
Dahlen for serving and cleaning up after Jan 
Wilson’s memorial. 
Thank you 
Mary Voggesser, Co-Chairwoman 
Marthann Dahlen, Co-Chairwoman 
Sunshine Committee 
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Newsletter Info!! 
 
For future reference, here 
are the deadlines for 
submitting content for the monthly newsletters. 
Stay in touch! Send articles to me as a word 
document, or simply in the body of an email. Send 
to juanita@lpbroadband.net 
 
Please call if you have any questions. 
Juanita Cisneros 663-3642 
 
Philo Newsletter Calendar: 
Month   Content Deadline 
March   Feb. 24 
April   March 31 
May   April 28 
 

 
 
 

Philo Loves Loveland 
Watch for the “Philo Loves Loveland” Valentine 
heart! We requested that it be placed on 
Eisenhower and south of the lake, but that is a 
prime area that everyone requests and the hearts 
are posted by first come, first served.  This is a 
good way to get name recognition and tell the 
community we really do Love Loveland! 

 
 
Presenting the Philo Board of Officers for 2014-2015 
 
President   Judy Grommon 689-1451 jujukay42@yahoo.com 

Vice President  Nita Starr  667-1056 starrnova@aol.com   

Treasurer   Shellie Gutierrez 776-6961 szebra@comcast.net    

Corresponding Sec. Sue Lussenhop 663-0568 lussenhop5@comcast.net   

Recording Secretary  Sara Quale  461-0658 bsquale@msn.com  

Past President  Heather Morrison 290-9372 hmm1@pvhs.org   

 
 
Newsletter     
Layout: Content:    Circulation: 
Nita L. Starr Juanita Cisneros   Phyllis Polucha 
starrnova@aol.com  Juanita@lpbroadband.net          Phyllis.polucha@comcast.net 
667-1056 663-6342    481-8509 
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